MONROE SCHOOL

Home of the Mustangs
FEBRUARY/MARCH NEWS

February
6th: Scoopie Night 4PM-8PM

8th: Papa Murphy’s Night 4PM-7PM (PTA) / PTA Meeting 6PM-7PM
13th: 100th Day of School

23rd: End of Trimester

24th: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS / Teacher Work Day (Elementary)
27th: Book Fair All Week

March
e Ist: Conferences 4PM-7PM
2nd: Conferences SAM-7PM (NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS)
3rd: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF
7th: Scoopie Night 4PM-8PM
8th: Papa Murphy’s Night 4PM-7PM (PTA) / PTA Meeting 6PM-7PM
10th: Monroe Madness 5:00-7:30PM
20th: Spring Break Starts
27th: School Resumes
31st: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS / Personal Development Day for Teachers

ARRIVING TOO EARLY & LATE PICK-UPS
Please make sure students do not arrive on school grounds until 8:00 AM when supervision

begins. Also, after school please make sure transportation is here for pick up at 3:08 PM.
Students cannot stay on school grounds unsupervised or go over to the Marshall school grounds.
This means if a student is on school grounds either at Monroe or Marshall, a parent is directly
with them supervising their activities. These rules are in place for the safety of all students.




DISTRICT INFORMATION
P4J Kick Off Enrollment Event

Here are the links to our P4J Kick Off Event coming up in February!
P4J Kick Off Flyer (English)

P4J Kick Off Flyer (Spanish)

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT
2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

School District Residents

If you have a child turning 5 (five) years old prior to September 1, 2023 and they are not
currently enrolled in a School District of Janesville Pre-school for Janesville (P4J) or Early
Childhood (EC) program it is time to enroll in the Janesville Public School District. Enrollment
will take place from December 1, 2022, through December 15, 2022, at the Educational
Services Center located at 527 S. Franklin St. (administration building) in the New Student
Enrollment office by appointment only. Please call (608) 743-5011. If you cannot attend during
the enrollment period please make an appointment as soon as possible to enroll after December
15, 2022.

Enrollment in the district is required for participation in orientation. When you enroll, you will
need your child’s birth certificate, proof of residency (Utility bill, current term lease, or
government issued statement), immunization records and photo identification.

The window for Requests for School Transfer/Placement within the School District (yellow
forms) for incoming kindergarten students are available from December 1, 2022, through
December 15, 2022, and should be submitted during the enrollment process. Forms are available
at the schools for current students requesting a transfer. Current proof of residence and a photo
ID are required when submitting a transfer request.

If you have questions regarding this process contact Deen Hartley at 743-5152. The status of
requests will be determined by January 15, 2023 if they are turned in by December 15". If you
have a student currently attending a school under a School Transfer/Placement within the School
District, it does not automatically qualify your kindergarten student for attendance at the same
school; however, siblings are generally assigned to the same school. In order for your

kindergarten student to attend the same school as a sibling, you must submit a request during the
Kindergarten Enrollment time frame.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qzp1sh4o66aRqBLsenPzcGYf-3CHvakN/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y3di7XO2w73FxTIwFe0OfvDy-D0JuLlG/view?usp=share_link

If you know of a child in your neighborhood or from community activities that would be
entering kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year, please pass this enrollment
information on.

Non-District Residents

If you are a non-resident of the School District of Janesville and have a child turning 5 (five)
years old prior to September 1, 2023 and would like your child to attend the School District of
Janesville you must also apply for OPEN ENROLLMENT. The timeline for Open Enrollment
is February 6, 2023, to April 28, 2023. Currently open enrolled non-residents in a P4J or EC
program do not need to re-apply. If you have questions regarding the Open Enrollment process,
please contact Deen Hartley at 743-5152.

Health Net Information

February is National Children’s Dental Health Month! Please see the link below for information
on how to conquer cavities.

https://www.dentalcare.com/en-us/childrens-dental-health#materials

Monroe PTA

Are you interested in joining our PTA? Please follow the link to become a member for the
2021-2022 school year. Meetings are held on the second Wednesday of each month (no meeting
in December) at Monroe in Room 306, from 6:00-7:00 PM.

New this year you can also join the meeting virtually using the link below if you are unable
to attend in person!

https://meet.google.com/ews-iryt-ixs

Member Link:
https://monroemustangs. memberhub.com/store

IFYOU ARE NOT RECEIVING OUR EMAILS. PLEASE GO
TO INFINITE CAMPUS AND UPDATE YOUR CONTACT

PREFERENCES.



https://www.dentalcare.com/en-us/childrens-dental-health#materials
https://meet.google.com/ews-iryt-ixs
https://monroemustangs.memberhub.com/store

